


Our hope for the Gap Year is that throughout it you will
learn to pursue Jesus more fully.

Throughout the year we'll be exploring exactly what it looks like to
follow Jesus, and to allow him to transform our lives. Through
teaching, serving, studying, and loads of other stuff, we want to
equip you to be all that you can be, discover more of who God is
and his plan for your life, and have a lot of fun on the way!

“It’s had a massive impact on me and enabled me to spend
a year focusing on my celationship with Jesus”










The Bible

One of the main priorities of the Gap Year is studying the
bible together because it is one of the best ways to learn
more about God! Our hope is that by the end of the year,
you will leave knowing far more about yourselves, your
faith, and God’s vision for your life. This will involve lots of
different chats, discussions, and other creative ways of
getting into the bible.

Term 3

In the last term of the year, you get the opportunity to go
abroad for 6-8 weeks. Where you go and what you do are
entirely up to you! The idea is to spend some time outside
of your usual context, seeking to follow Jesus and meet
the needs of a local community. Throughout the year you

will dream, plan, and fundraise for what will be a life
changing experience and we’ll support you in all of that.




We long to see you grow, develop, and become more like Jesus
throughout the year. During the year you will be in a real position of
influence, especially among the young people in the church, and so
the expectation is that you will be living a life that is committed to
Jesus. A big part of that will require you being disciplined and open to
guidance and direction. It is an amazing chance to have a number of
people investing in you, but it means that you have to be up for others

speaking into your life about anything, including relationships,
behaviour, and every other bit of your life! This will mean that you have
a mentor for the year, who will put time aside to hang out with you,
keep you accountable and answer any questions you may have.

Small Group

Small groups are a really important way to be a part of the church and
if you’re not part of one already then we can help you find one. This is
essential to getting involved in the wider church, making new friends,
and being part of an accountable community.

Costs
There is absolutely no cost for the Trent Gap Year. Obviously there will
be food, rent and bills each week but the year itself is completely free.

Accommodation

If you are moving to Nottingham for the Gap Year, there may be
families within the church that would probably be interested in having
a lodger at a relatively low rate. We cannot guarantee accommodation
for anyone involved with the Gap Year but we will do all that we can to
help you with this.

Any questions? Get in touch - gapyear@trentvineyard.org







